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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 20th October 2017
Monday-    Tin Whistle Dinny Leonard

Tuesday-    Irish Tuition P.5 – 7

                 Molly and Mia Project P5 – 7
                 Afterschool Study Club

Wednesday Swimming P.5 – 7

                 Shared Education P. 2
                Afterschool Study Club

Thursday  Afterschool Coding Club
Friday      P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

                P.1- 4 PE with coach                
Maths Week  
Due to the unexpected school closure on Monday and Tuesday, we will continue to celebrate ‘Maths Week’ in school next week. Daily maths challenges will be provided for the children to take home and to return the following day. The children do not have to take part in these challenges but if they do, they MUST complete these by themselves. We will present awards for the daily prize winners on Friday.

Coding Club 

Our after-schools coding club with Mrs Boyd will continue Thursday 26th October. 
Molly and Mia
P.5 – 7 will continue their work in the Community Garden Project on Tuesday morning. 
Gaelic Blitz in Garvaghey
Despite the rain we had a great morning in Garvaghey where we played a series of games against children from Clogher, Beragh, Glencull and Aughadarragh. Our children played with great determination and skill and won two out their four games – this was a great achievement considering we were playing against much bigger schools – well done! The children must also be commended for their good manners and respect towards other children and teachers at the blitz. 
Cash for Clobber  
Bags can be brought to the school from this Monday onwards with collection organised for 7th November.

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Caden Noble
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Lauren Wallace
Halloween Disco

Don’t forget our Halloween Disco will take place on Wednesday 25th October at 6.30pm – 8.00pm. All primary school children and pre-school children are welcome. We ask that older children do not attend for health and safety reasons. The children will be dressed up for the disco.

Head Lice
We ask you to check your child’s hair for head lice and to treat it if you discover your child has it. Treatment lotions can be obtained from the local chemist who are also stocking a ‘Lice - Preventing Hairband’.
School Closures
The school will be closed on Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st October for Halloween break.

PTFA Christmas Cards
As part of our fundraising this year we are organising for your child to design their own personalised Christmas cards, wrapping paper, cushion etc. as well as a personalised school tea towel. These personalised items would be a wonderful present for grandparents, aunts, uncles etc.  Once designed these items can be bought with a percentage going towards PTFA school funds. Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s Christmas Card design and indicate on the order form if you wish to order any items for Christmas and return, along with payment, by Monday 23rd October to allow the school to process the order before the half term holidays. It is very important that your child’s template remains clean and crease free as any grubby marks or creases will appear in the printed version, so please ensure that the template remains in the plastic wallet at all times. We will be in touch regarding personalised school tea towels over the coming weeks.
Confirmation
Fr Gallagher has confirmed that Confirmation will be in St Mary’s Chapel Fivemiletown on Saturday 12th May at 11.00am. Canon Joseph Mullan will be Chief Celebrant at Confirmation.

A date for First Holy Communion and the Do This in Memory meeting will be confirmed shortly. First Holy Communion will also be hosted in St. Mary’s Chapel Fivemiletown. 
OUR success is doing OUR best!

